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CONTACT DETAILS: 
Parish Clerk, Laura Lloyd 
Telephone:  07891 551 851 
Email: 
easthagbourneparishcouncil@gmail.com 
 

 

New Parish Clerk 

The council would like to welcome Laura Lloyd as its new Parish Clerk and to thank 
Allison Leigh for her good service over the last two years..  

Laura will take on the role the 1st January 2019. 

 

Let's Make Our Village Sparkle! 

We on the Parish Council are very aware of the many people who contribute to 
keeping our parish looking good, by picking litter, cutting grass and generally looking 
after their own gardens and frontage as well as wider afield,  including our allotments, 
footpaths and public spaces. 
However, some areas are looking a little worn and we feel it is time to give the village 
a sensitive make-over to keep it looking 51good into the future. Key elements to 
address are: those areas of pavements and roadways that are worn, tackling debris 
and weeds in road gutters, and keeping road drains and the stream clear and flowing. 
During 2019 we will be giving thought to what we can do as villagers ourselves, and 
what additional resources we can bring to bear with the help of OCC and SODC. We 
can all be part of this effort, but we would welcome people to be more closely involved 
- please contact the Clerk or any Councillor if you are interested. 

 

 

Neighbourhood Plan 

The consultation period on our Neighbourhood Plan ends on 4th January 2019. The 
Examiner has already started reviewing the Plan and has sent some clarification 
questions to which we have responded. The Examiner will consider all the comments 
received and hopefully be in a position to make his report around the end of the 
month. 

 

Parish Council Chairman’s Surgery 

The next Parish Council Chairman’s Surgery will be on Tuesday 15th January from 
12:00 – 13:15 in the Meeting Room of Hagbourne Village Hall. 

 

 

Defibrillator Training 

The village defibrillator is located outside the Village Shop 
In an emergency, call 999 - they will give you the access code 
There will be a training session on, 11th January at 7:30pm in the Pavilion.  This 
session is currently full, but the council will arrange further training depending on 
interest.  If you have interest, please contact the clerk. 

 
The following planning applications have been received since the last meeting: 

P18/S3484/LB, Cobblestones, 7 Blewbury Road, East Hagbourne 
P18/S4016/HH, 2 Bishops Orchard, East Hagbourne 

P18/S4024/A, Land Adjacent to the Village Hall, East Hagbourne (application for signage only) 
 

The next Parish Council Meetings will be: Thursday 3rd January 2019 at 7:30pm in East Hagbourne Pavilion. 

All Council meetings are open to the public and we welcome your participation. 

Agendas and Minutes of previous meetings are published at www.easthagbourne.net  

http://www.easthagbourne.net/


Football in East Hagbourne  

Hagbourne United Football Club are looking for new players to play in the North Berks league divisions 4 & 

5. The Club currently fields two men's teams for age 16+, but will be pleased to hear from players of all ages 

and abilities. Contact Trevor Davies at  trevor.davies500@ntlworld.com or tel 07505 991 688 
 

 

mailto:trevor.davies500@ntlworld.com

